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An Upper House committee will be holding its third public hearing on Monday 19 November 2018 for 
the inquiry into the sustainability of the dairy industry in New South Wales. 
 
The public hearing will be held in the Casuarina Room of Club Taree, 121 Wingham Road Taree NSW 
and will run from 9 am to 1 pm. The committee will hear from dairy farmers and local dairy industry 
collective bargaining groups. 
 
The Chair of the Committee, the Hon Robert Brown MLC said, 'It is a tough time to be a dairy farmer 
in New South Wales. This committee wants to hear directly from farmers to understand what the NSW 
Government can do better to support this vital industry.' 
 
For further information about the inquiry, including the hearing schedule for 19 November, please visit 
the committee’s website at: bit.ly/NSWDairyIndustry 
 
 

-ENDS- 
 

For further comment please contact the Hon. Robert Brown MLC 
Committee Chair, on 9230 2573 

http://bit.ly/2SXEJI7

